
ADMISSION NOTIFICATION: Stock Market Course (NCCMP) 

Due to the all India strike of the Banks on 22-08-2017 and local holiday on 23-08-2017, the last date 

to receive the application form for the National Stock Exchange Certified Capital Market Professional 

(NCCMP) programme is extended to 25-08-2017. 

 


